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Research Analysis 

 

The proposed policy committee substitute for HB 1421 provides that the Department of 

Agriculture, Food, and Forestry (ODAFF) must send written notice of the impending license 

expiration to the animal shelter operator or commercial pet breeder no later than 90 days before 

the license expiration. ODAFF must provide an online license renewal and payment option by 

Jan. 1, 2026.  

 

Prepared By: Suzie Nahach 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

The proposed committee substitute to HB 1421 requires the Oklahoma Department of 

Agriculture, Food, and Forestry (ODAFF) to implement an online renewal and payment system 

for animal shelter operators and commercial pet breeders by January 1st, 2026. Per ODAFF, the 

agency does not anticipate any fiscal impact from the provisions of this measure; therefore, there 

are no fiscal or revenue considerations to the state. 

 

Prepared By: Jay St Clair, House Fiscal Staff 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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